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Decisions made at the Rhigos Community Council held at the Community Centre on Monday 14th July 

2025 

Present:- 

Cllrs- P.Oliver (Chair) M.G. Evans (Vice Chair), H. Wagner, M. Smith,  

E. Thomas, A. Tobin, S. Oliver, O. Morgan, C. Simons. 

 

Clerk - Alison Williams 

 

Apologies:- 

County Cllr – K. Morgan, A. Rogers 

 

Decisions 

1. Council resolved to accept the terms of the licence from RCT landlord in respect of the Community 
Centre. 
 
2. Council resolved that the Clerk will contact RCT Council James Barry to meet and discuss the siting 

of the benches and memorial stone. 

3. Council resolved not to advertise in the community magazine at this time. 

 4. Council resolved that the Clerk would advertise the vacant Community Councillor post on return 

from annual leave. 

5. Council resolved to purchase the TV and webcam package via RCT IT Department. 

6. Council resolved that the Clerk will make arrangements with the quarry to visit and chose a 
memorial stone. 

8. Council resolved that Cllr. M. Evans will contact RCT Lisa Austin about the possibility of a zip line in 
the play park. 

7. Council resolved that the Clerk will contact the family of the incorrectly numbered memorial if the 
mason does not respond. 

8. Council resolved that the Clerk put together a grant application form by the September meeting. 
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9. Council resolved that Cllr. O. Morgan will ask Mr R. Morgan to contact the family who own The 
Plough as the windows have been reported as broken. 

10. Council resolved that the Clerk send a letter of thanks to Mr Dewi Burford who has now resigned 
from the Community Council. 

11. Cllr. O Morgan offered to cut the grass around the pots that Cllr. Helen Wagner has filled. Also 
check the lettering on the sign at Aberdare end as the lettering is faded. 

12. Cllr. Andrew Tobin offered to check the electric in the sockets at the Community Centre. 

  

 

                

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


